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Rocky Mountain Energy Company
ATTN: Mr. M. R. Neumcnn

Environmental Specialist
4704 Harlan Street
Denver, Colorado 80212

Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your Reno Creek Project restoration
notification letter of January 3,1980.

A deta'iled report concerning the r ogress of your activities and future
plans following the 30-day groundwater sweep phase will be expected.
This may be as an addendum to your quarterly report.

Since these studies may result in comercial-scale operations at this
site, complete and accurate data from the restoration activities should
be obtained to support such a proposed activity.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me or
Dr. Cooperstein of my staff (301/427-4103).

Sincerely,

W
Ross A. Scarano, Chief
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management
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